
Berkshire Park PAC 
Making Your School 

the Best Place to 

Learn and Grow 

 

Thank you to everyone who came to our ‘Meet the PAC’ table during ‘Meet the Teacher’ 

night! We hope you had a wonderful time enjoying some normalcy with Back-to-School. It 

was a pleasure to see so many that we haven’t seen in a while and meeting amazing new 

families as well! Congratulations to the winner of the Door Prize draw: Nadine K.! 

 

Hot Lunch, Sweet n Salty Snack Day, & Milk Program: *NOW LOADED* and ready for orders! Munch-

a-Lunch is our PAC online ordering system. Registration is quick and simple, in 4 easy steps! Once you 

have registered, you don’t have to do it again. Get set up now at Munch-a-Lunch. 
 

Volunteer Forms are due back to Classroom: Thank you to everyone who has filled out and sent the 

Volunteer forms back to their classrooms last week. If you didn’t get around to it, we will still accept them 

this week, as we finalize planning for the next few months. We know families have different demands and 

circumstances and appreciate any assistance you are able to help with school fundraisers and activities!  
 

PAC Meeting: From the comfort of your own home, please join us Thursday, October 7th at 7pm (on 

Zoom). Zoom meeting link will be in the next newsletter, and posted to our PAC VIP(arents) private 

Facebook group. (Search ‘Berkshire Park PAC’ on Facebook to join. Please note the group is only for 

parents/legal guardians). **FREE HOT LUNCH DRAW ENTRY for all who attend** 
 

Important Dates/Fundraisers/Events: 

o Surrey DPAC Meeting - Thursday, Sept 22nd at 7pm (register at SurreyDPAC.ca) 

o Sweet n Salty Snack Day - Orders Due Friday, Sept 23rd  

o Hot Lunch - Orders Due Friday, Sept 23rd   

o Milk Program - Orders Due Friday, Sept 23rd  

o PAC Meeting (via Zoom) - Thursday, Oct 7th at 7pm 

o Book Fair - Coming Soon 

o Clothing Drive - Coming Soon 
 

------------------------------------------------- 

Thank you! All of you! For all you do in inspiring our students and keeping them healthy and safe. 

When we all work together, we can make the world a great place. 

One child. One family. One act of kindness, at a time! 

-------------------------------------------- 
 

PAC Executive Team 2020/21 

President: Tabitha Rodgers  /  Vice President: Alexandra Eastman 

Treasurer: Vannie Bautista  /  Secretary: Jen C. & Krystle M. 
 

Please email us your questions, comments, kudos, ideas anytime 

at BerkshireParkPAC@outlook.com 

 

Online ordering for Fundraisers, 

FunDay snacks, and Hot Lunch: 

https://munchalunch.com/login 

 

Search “Berkshire Park PAC” 

for our parents group to stay 

up-to-date on school events 

 

Important Information Regarding Fundraising: 
Funds raised by the PAC pays (or subsidizes) for school activities including, but not limited to: new library books, new/upgraded technology, fine arts, author visits, 
school performances/lessons such as dance, gymnastics, yoga, etc. Without your help and fundraising dollars these events would not happen because the government 
does not pay for them. As such, fundraising is especially important to our school and students. Thank you for continued support! 
 

 

https://munchalunch.com/schools/berkshirepark/
mailto:BerkshireParkPAC@outlook.com

